 (
Request for 
Q
ualifications and Letters of Interes
t
2021-ENG-01
2
:
 
Construction
 
and
 
Engineering
 
Inspection
 
Services
For Project
2021-ENG-0
08
: 
Sweet Pond Road Paving
 – Phase 1
) (
The Jackson County Board of County Commissioners
 
is
 
requesting
 
Letters
 
of
 
Interest
 
and
 
Statements
 
of
 
Qualifications from registered, qualified consultant firms in the State of Florida with experience
 
in Construction and Engineering Inspection Services on Paved Roads for projects involving
 
Federal Emergency Managements and State of Florida reporting requirements, and inspection on
 
projects
 
involving
 paving and improvements of
 
the
 
following 
road
(
s
)
:
 
S
weet Pond Road
 
The section of roadway
 
is 10
,
600 LF and 22 FT wide. The
 construction
 consists of placing Hot Mix Asphalt onto base prepared by the County and installation of permanent painted pavement markings beginning at SR 69 and ending at Green Rd.
 
The consultant will provide inspectors to monitor the work to ensure that the performed
 
according to the plans and specifications and to FDOT Standards and acceptable condition in
 
support of the Jackson County 
Road
 Department.
 
The inspectors will submit daily reports each day, and a weekly summary of work complete including pictures of
 
the work as it is performed.
 
Further specifications for this RFQ and the related construction project can be accessed using the Solicitation Center link found at 
www.jacksoncountyfl.gov/services/purchasing
.
The
 
consultant
 
will be
 
selected
 
based on
 
qualifications
 
and experience
 
for
 
the
 
type
 
of
 
Work and
 
will strictly follow the Consultants Competitive Negotiations Act and the State of Florida rules
 
and
 
regulations.
 
The Consultant firm will be held responsible for all aspects of the
 
work.
Submissions to this RFQ must
 
be
 
submitted
 
by
 
the deadline
 
at
 
the
 
location
 
as indicated below:
Deadline:
September
 
6
,
 
20
21
 
at 2:00pm CST
 at the Jackson County Purchasing Office
located at 2864 Madison Street, Marianna,
 
FL
 
32448.
Please direct any questions regarding these documents to 
Nicole Bradley, Procurement Officer 
at the Jackson County Purchasing Office.
 
Questions must be submitted in writing by email to Nicole Bradley at 
bradleyn@jacksoncountyfl.gov
 or by 
fax
 
at
 850-482-9643.
)
